Sisters of the Order of St. Basil the Great

Spring, 2021

CHRIST IS RISEN!
Dear Friends,

During the weekend of April 17-18, the Sisters of St. Basil, Our Lady of
Perpetual Help Province will be holding their Chapter of Elections to select a
leadership team for the next five years.

We approach this sacred time reflecting upon the theme: “You are the
Potter; we are the clay.” On January 19, 2021, we began our second century of
mission and ministry. We know this is a time of special challenge, but we also
know that the Divine Potter has a continuing plan for us if we allow him to work
with us and in us.

Our Chapter takes place during the blessed season of the Resurrection of
Our Lord and Savior with 1ts promise of new life. With that in mind, we ask that
you pray with us and for us during this time that we may prayerfully elect faithful
and dedicated leadership to continue to help us discern the plan of the Potter for the
next five years of our history.

We thank you for your prayerful support, and in turn, assure you of ours,

With our prayers and gratitude,

%@J 7@%{; ﬁ//éa@ by

Sister Ruth Plante, OSBM, Provincial
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